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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

“COURAGE = 

Always stand up 

for what you 

know is right”.  

UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: Assembly– each Friday at 1.30pm. 

Every Friday: Swimming                 Every Thursday after school: Swim Club 

Swimming will occur only if the weather permits. 

DATE CHANGE!!! Now Wednesday April 17th from 9.00am: Open Day ( in-

cluding Portfolios) and launch of our School and Community Partnership 

Agreement. This was to happen on Thursday, but some staff will be unexpectedly 

absent. I apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

Friday April 19th: Last day of Term 1. School resumes TUESDAY May 7th. 

Dear parents and families, 
The end of Term 1 is in sight, but some im-

portant work  lies between us and the break. 

Please keep in mind school events when plan-

ning your week. We have an Assembly each 

Friday at 1.30pm, and a special Open Day near 

the end of each term. Our Open Day next 

Wednesday is very important as we will 

launch our School Community Partnership 

Agreement and would love you to be there. 

NEWSLETTER Term 1, Week 10, 2013 

Two PAThS “Kids of the 

Week” are chosen in each class 

every Monday at Warlawurru 

School. Please ask your child if 

they were chosen today. 

This year our school raised $500 for 

CARITAS through class and Whole-

School fundraising efforts. Well done, 

Mr Martin’s wife Sharon has been volunteering 

her time at our school while she is on holiday. 

Here she is working with Cassie in Junior  

Primary. Thanks, Sharon. 
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Easter 

Monday 

Easter 

Tuesday 
37 46 45 

Last week at Red Hill! 
Our school enrolment is 74 students. 

Sunday Gospel:  
John 21: 1-19 

“Jesus stepped forward, 

took the bread and gave it 

to them, and did the same 

with the fish.” 

The School will support the com-

munity in these areas. 

The Community will support the 

School in these areas. 

Improving Attendance 

Improving Learning 

Improving Behaviour 

Improving whole-school Cultural Programme 

We all know the im-

portance of healthy eat-

ing and healthy living. At 

Warlawurru we try to 

support the good work 

going on in most fami-

lies by having a short but 

intense focus on healthy 

lifestyle issues each 

term. These photos show 

students involved in dai-

ly teethbrushing and 

healthy food choices. 
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